Staying on Track: Questions & Answers

Answers to the questions asked in HNS’

Please note, operators are responsible for remaining up-to-date on program guidance/regulations. The
following answers reflect the information available at the time of the live webinar and may be subject to
change.

JANUARY 2025
QUESTIONS & ANSWERS

Q: Would it be possible for ADE to share upcoming "One in a Melon" items a month or more ahead?

A: The Arizona Department of Education (ADE) Health and Nutrition Services (HNS) announces the “One in a Melon”
item that is on deck each month. As mentioned during the “In Our Drafts” portion of the webinar on slide 35, the item
for February is beets!

Q: Will the slides for the Procuring Local Workshop be made available?

A: No, the Procuring Local Workshop is structured to be a hands-on, interactive session. Individuals interested in the
content are encouraged to attend the live, in-person opportunity. If you are unable to attend but are interested in
learning more, please refer to the trainings available on HNS’ Training_Library or contact your assigned HNS
Specialist.

Q: Are there any trainings provided in Spanish?
A: ADE HNS currently has a limited number of trainings available in Spanish. If you are in need of translation services,
please connect with your assigned HNS Specialist.

Q: What is the formal or FSMC catering contract?
A: For questions regarding contracts, please contact HNSContracts@azed.gov.
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